
Dear Reviewer and Prof. Dennis A Bloomfield and Prof. Sandro Vento: 

Thank you very much for your hard review work and support comments. 

We have carefully checked the manuscript, and would like to re-submit it 

again. The response to your comments is listed below.  

We hope that the updated manuscript is now acceptable for publication in 

your journal.  

I look forward to hearing from you soon.  

With best wishes,  

Yours sincerely, Hui Lu M.D.      

Department of Orthopedics, The First Affiliated Hospital, College of 

Medcine, ZheJiang University. Huilu@zju.edu.cn 

Reply to Reviewer (02446379): The authors present a case of a 

62-year-old female with a non-healing subungual growth in the nail bed 

of the right middle finger for two years which finally was diagnosed to be 

squamous cell carcinoma. 

The case report is well written from a clinical standpoint, and does 

represent an interesting case with take home messages. I would 

recommend this case be considered for publication without any further 

revision. 

Thank you for your hard review and kind support. 



 


